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Canada's #warmest welcome **

Please be advised that the Town is hosting an Open House in relation to a proposal to repeal
and replace the Town's current Development Cost Charge (DCC) Bylaw No. 1322. This project
proposes the establishment of updated DCC rates for new development within the Town. To
attend, please refer to the following information:

Date: June 17t, 2025 | Time: 2:00 pm -4:00 pm
Location: Council Chambers, 8707 Main Street, Osoyoos, BC

The Town of Osoyoos currently levies Development Cost Charges (DCCs) on new
development to pay for new or expanded infrastructure such as sewer, water, drainage,
parks and roads necessary to adequately service the demands of new development.

It is considered good practice to update a DCC Bylaw every five (5) years in order to
ensure that the estimates of new development and infrastructure costs are kept

current. The Town's current DCC Bylaw No. 1322 was adopted in 2016 and seen to require
updating.

The purpose of the subject Open House is to provide a venue for interested members of
the public to learn about proposed updates to the Town's DCC Bylaw.

Town staff, along with staff from TRUE Engineering Limited, will be available at the Open
House to answer any questions residents may have regarding this project.

For more information on the DCC Bylaw Review project, including a Technical Appendix to
proposed DCC Bylaw No. 1394 and an associated administrative report, please visit the
project webpage at https://ww w.osoyoos.ca/ (Planning & Development - Strategic Land
Use Projects 2 Development Cost Charge (DCC) Bylaw Update) or use the QR code.
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